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BURNABY NORTH SECONDARY 

GRADE 7 PARENTS’ ONLINE 

INFORMATION SESSIONS (2022-2023) 
 

This year the Burnaby North Grade 7 Parents’ Information Sessions will be made 
available to parents on the school website on Wednesday, January 26th @6:00 
pm. Please visit the school website https://north.burnabyschools.ca/ to view the 
sessions. 

 

The Parent Information Sessions will be as follows: 

• Grade 7 Parents Information Session 
• Grade 8 to 11 Course Selection Presentation 
• Learning Support Services Information Session 

 

Please ensure that this information is made available to all parents of Grade 7 students. 
 

Cross District and Out-of-District Applications for September 2022 are accepted during 
the month of February and will be made available on February 1st. 
Please visit https://burnabyschools.ca/registration/ to download and complete the 
application form. Completed application forms can be emailed to Elena Bekker at 
elena.bekker@burnabyschools.ca 

 
Note: Students that live within the Burnaby North catchment (and do not attend a 
Burnaby North Family School) must contact the office by phone 604-296-6875 or email 
Elena Bekker at elena.bekker@burnabyschools.ca to add their name on the list in order 
to receive registration information by email. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
 

The Administration 
Burnaby North Secondary 
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